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This bill amends the existing statutes to provide that a person commits the crime of unsworn falsification in the first 
degree if the person submits a false written or recorded statement that the person does not believe to be true in an 
application for worker compensation benefits. This bill provides that the fee or other charge for medical treatment or 
service under the Workers' Compensation Act provided on or after December 31, 2010 may not exceed fees established 
by the board and include recent category I and category II codes published by the American Medical Association. The 
department does not anticipate any significant fiscal impact.


